
 
Update   to   Meal   Plans   for   Cardinal   Students  
 
Based   on   feedback   from   our   Cardinal   Families   a   few   changes   have   been   made   to   provide   our  
students   with   meals.    Our   new   schedule   will   limit   extra   exposure   to   our   students.    We   hope   that  
the   below   times   are   easier   for   families   to   participate.  
 
Drive   up   distribution   of   meals   will   be   available   for   families   to   pick   up.    These   meals   will   be  
available   for   free   for   anyone   18   and   under   regardless   of   what   school   they   attend.   
 
On   Sundays   from   1   pm   to   3   pm   parents   will   be   able   to   pick   up   a   weekly   breakfast   and   lunch   for  
Monday   and   Tuesday.    On   Tuesdays   parents   will   be   able   to   pick   up   breakfast   and   lunch   for  
Wednesday,   Thursday,   and   Friday.    According   to   new   USDA   guidelines   students   do   not   have   to  
be   present   with   their   caregivers.  
 
Please   go   to   any   below   location   during   the   designated   times   to   receive   meals   for   your   children.  
You   will   drive   up   to   the   selected   location   and   inform   staff   of   how   many   children   are   in   your  
home.    Staff   will   then   prepare   the   amount   needed   for   that   timeframe.    Please   do   not   park   in   the  
parking   lots   or   exit   your   vehicle,   this   will   help   with   the   flow   of   traffic.   
 
Pick   up   locations:  
Cardinal   High   School   main   drive    Sundays   1-3   and   Tuesdays    5-6  
Eldon   Central   Park   Tuesdays    5-530  
Batavia   Ball   Field   Tuesdays    5-530  
 
If   you   have   asked   for   a   delivery   you   will   receive   deliveries   on   Sundays   (1-3)   and   Tuesdays  
(5-6).  
 
 
Please   contact   Heather   Smith   at    heather.smith@cardinalcomet.com     if   you   no   longer   need  
deliveries   or   have   any   questions.  
 
If   you   have   already   signed   up   for   meals   there   is   no   need   to   contact   us.  
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